
February Notes 
The annual EXPO Not-So-Silent Auction is scheduled for Saturday, March 21 
from 5:00-10:00 PM.  The auction is held off-site at the University of St. 
Thomas and is a great opportunity to spend an enjoyable evening with other 
EXPO parents, teachers and community members.   

The money raised at the Not-So-Silent Auction is used to fully fund 
experiential learning at EXPO, including our music programming.   

Some of the items up for auction this year include: Hopper Passes to Disney 
World, nights of babysitting from College Nannies and Tutors, sailing 
adventures, Great Gatherings, and admission to different kid summer 
camps. 

We hope to see you there!   To purchase tickets, please go to: 

http://expo.schoolauction.net/auction2020/ 
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Mar 2: EXPO 
Council of Parents 

and Teachers 
meeting       

6:00-8:00 PM 

Mar 6- No School 

Mar 17: EXPO 
Conferences 
2:30-6:30 PM 

Mar 17:  Dine Out 
For EXPO @ 
Green Mill.       

5-10 PM 

Mar 19:  EXPO 
Conferences 

3:30-7:30 PM  No 
School for Pre-K 

Mar 20:  EXPO 
Conferences 
8AM-12PM.       
No School   

Mar 21:  EXPO 
Silent Auction. 

5:00-10:00 
    

Mar 30-April 3:  
No School.  

Spring Break 

CONFERENCES 
Please plan to attend 
conferences with your 
student.  It is a great 

way to see how they are 
doing in school

1
ATTENDANCE! 

Frequent absences have 
been shown to 

significantly affect a 
student’s reading skills.

2
ASK QUESTIONS! 

“What’s the coolest thing 
that happened today?” 

”How were you kind and 
helpful?”

3
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Dine Out for EXPO at Green Mill 

It’s time to order your 2019-2020 Expo yearbook!

Take a moment to order your 2019-2020 Expo yearbook today!

Books are $20 each. Donations above and beyond that price are gratefully accepted and will 
go towards ensuring that all fifth graders get yearbooks from their final year at Expo. 
Yearbooks will be distributed at the end of the school year.

To order, return the order form that came home with your learner, or visit https://
ybpay.lifetouch.com/ and enter yearbook ID code 2100220.
Don’t wait! The deadline for ordering is Friday, March 27.

If you have photos from school or classroom activities that you’d like to share for this year’s 
book, please drop them here.
Questions? Contact Sarah Imholte at simholte@gmail.com.

Important Links for Parents

https://www.spps.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=115400&dataid=106145&FileName=Earn20EXPO.pdf
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/ybpay.lifetouch.com/__;!!LSatmg!opUD0n8RE2L0SpoJdxAIDWxIz5O6NMA0YM7TBoTp7CumA4Em8Kx67vJNoNnNL_mQiQ$%22%20%5Ct%20%22_blank
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/ybpay.lifetouch.com/__;!!LSatmg!opUD0n8RE2L0SpoJdxAIDWxIz5O6NMA0YM7TBoTp7CumA4Em8Kx67vJNoNnNL_mQiQ$%22%20%5Ct%20%22_blank
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.dropbox.com/request/pWPm0NqT9IO8ZXaTgYR3__;!!LSatmg!opUD0n8RE2L0SpoJdxAIDWxIz5O6NMA0YM7TBoTp7CumA4Em8Kx67vJNoNlhnqPMYA$%22%20%5Ct%20%22_blank
mailto:simholte@gmail.com%22%20%5Ct%20%22_blank
https://www.spps.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=115400&dataid=106145&FileName=Earn20EXPO.pdf
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/ybpay.lifetouch.com/__;!!LSatmg!opUD0n8RE2L0SpoJdxAIDWxIz5O6NMA0YM7TBoTp7CumA4Em8Kx67vJNoNnNL_mQiQ$%22%20%5Ct%20%22_blank
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/ybpay.lifetouch.com/__;!!LSatmg!opUD0n8RE2L0SpoJdxAIDWxIz5O6NMA0YM7TBoTp7CumA4Em8Kx67vJNoNnNL_mQiQ$%22%20%5Ct%20%22_blank
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.dropbox.com/request/pWPm0NqT9IO8ZXaTgYR3__;!!LSatmg!opUD0n8RE2L0SpoJdxAIDWxIz5O6NMA0YM7TBoTp7CumA4Em8Kx67vJNoNlhnqPMYA$%22%20%5Ct%20%22_blank
mailto:simholte@gmail.com%22%20%5Ct%20%22_blank

